
Eglinton Crosstown LRT Construction Notice 
 

 

Information as of: January 16, 2024   
 

Updated: Notice of 
Water Shut-Off 
Thursday, January 18, 2024 for three (3) consecutive nights 
 
What Work is Taking Place? 
On Thursday, January 18, 2024, for three (3) consecutive nights, crews will be performing 
watermain connection works at Eglinton Station. Work will take place overnight approximately 
between 9:00 p.m. and 5:00 a.m. for three (3) consecutive nights. A water shut-off is required 
to facilitate the work during these hours. Water service will be restored upon completion of the 
work. Please carefully read the water shut-off details below. 
 
Water Shut-Off Details: 

• On Thursday, January 18, 2024, between approximately 9:00 p.m. and 5:00 a.m. 
the following properties are expected to be affected: 

o 40 – 130 Eglinton Avenue East (even numbers only) 
o 51 Eglinton Avenue East 

• On Friday, January 19, 2024, between approximately 9:00 p.m. and 5:00 a.m. the 
following properties are expected to be affected: 

o 55 - 117 Eglinton Avenue East (odd numbers only) 
o 89 Dunfield Avenue 
o 98 Lillian Street 

• On Saturday, January 20, 2024, between approximately 9:00 p.m. and 5:00 a.m. 
the following properties are expected to be affected: 

o 2 – 42 Eglinton Avenue West (RioCan) 
 

• The water shut-off may be longer or shorter than expected and may be rescheduled due 
to unforeseen circumstances.  

 
What to Expect 
Water service will be unavailable while this work takes place. Noise from construction activity 
can be expected. You are encouraged to store water for domestic and commercial use, 
ahead of the scheduled water shut-off. 

 

 



 

 
Contact our East Community Office: 
Hours of Operation: Monday to Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Tel: 416-482-7411 

Contact our West Community Office: 
Hours of Operation: Monday to Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Tel: 416-782-8118 

Contact Us: 
Write to us at: crosstown@metrolinx.com  
Find us on Twitter @CrosstownTO 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/eglintoncrosstownlrt 

Disponible en français. 

 

HOURS OF WORK 
• On Thursday, January 18, 2024, for three (3) consecutive nights between approximately 

9:00 p.m. and 5:00 a.m.  
• Please review the Water Shut-Off Details above. 

 
TRAFFIC AND PEDESTRIAN DETAILS 
• No changes to the current traffic configuration or pedestrian routes are required for this work. 
 
TRANSIT INFORMATION 
• Access to TTC will be maintained at all times. 
• Please visit www.ttc.ca for more information 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.metrolinx.com_eglintoncrosstownlrt&d=DwMFAg&c=ukT25UmkSFgENae3bmQPWw&r=MvS7lx5AvXbfKj14M0h3seb-dxdnP4X_MdtAiAoP3DWmzyei3V1PcYpB9QN0KNAY&m=8yY8ZIoN33UzQwcWwiTvH9JETmK6Xco7lX2gCCTA9OebO90j8QirSVI7b983kIvQ&s=NCPxnWuKs4ozRk5HWcSpc4C4yvREVTXtjB2wUwV6aQk&e=
http://www.ttc.ca/

